
Cayford, Edna 

From: Sue Cullen <sue@highvibrationweIlness.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 3:01 PM 

To: HCIFS 

Subject: About LD227 my opinion is to vote No. 

This message originates from outside the Maiiie Legislature. ~ 
ii
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To whom it may concern, 
I have watched the transgender agenda with disbelief and horror. Our children's innocent minds are being 

manipulated to the point they don't know who they are. They are told to feel happy, to fit in, the way to a better 

life is to change from being a boy to a girl and a girl to a boy. 

Do you think that taking hormone replacements medications for life or more drastic and harder to comprehend 

actually surgically removing a girl's breast or a boy's penis is good medical practice? Will this 
improve their 

life? This is not about the health and wellbeing of our children. You know the studies; depression is higher as 

is suicide. This does not support good medical practices Do no Harm. 

Our children need to be protected, to be loved and learn to love themselves. This bill is awfiil. I am a Maine 

resident and if I had the opportunity to vote myself, I would clearly say No. I encourage you to Vote No on 

LD227 
Sincerely, 

Sue Cullen 
Denmark Maine
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